
 

Applications 

    being accepted for Fire Chief position 

The City of Cochran is currently accepting for 

the position of Fire Chief. Applications are due 

at City Hall at 112 West Dykes Street no later 

than Monday, November 30, 2018 at 4:30 p.m. 

For a complete listing of duties, knowledge and 

qualifications go to:  

http://www.cityofcochran.com/Employment.aspx 

Submit a cover letter, resume with three 

references with current email, mailing address 

and telephone number to:  City Hall, Tracy B. 

Jones , 112 West Dykes Street, Cochran, GA  

31014. Deadline to apply:   

Monday, November 30, 2018 at 4:30 p.m.  The 

City of Cochran is an Equal Opportunity 

Employer. 

 


